
 

 

 

 

 

9 February 2024 

 

Dear Parents 

After the half term break some repair work on the roof of the junior building is being 

undertaken. It is scheduled to take between 3-6 weeks and will start on Monday 19 February 

2024. 

This work particularly impacts how children from Year 1,2 and 3 will be able to get into school 

in the mornings. The gates by the school dining hall will be closed off, due to scaffolding. 

We will therefore be opening up the side gate that opens up onto the path of the Rec. 

Please see the picture below. This gate will be opened at the usual time of 8.45am. Children 

from Year 1, 2, and 3 will then be able to get to their classes as usual.  

Year R will continue to use the main gate near the school office and Year 4,5 and 6 will 

continue to use the gate on the top playground.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At the end of the day this side gate will be opened at 3.15pm. 

I would like to apologise in advance for any inconvenience that this may cause. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Tony Head 

Headteacher 


